
 
PLEASE JOIN US! 

 

How Should We Manage 
Your National Forest? 

 

 

How can we better 
balance fuels reduction, 
forest health, wildlife 
habitat, and water 
quality?  
 
The U.S. Forest Service Lake Tahoe 
Basin Management Unit (LTBMU) is 
asking you to help us determine 
how at public workshops on 
November 3, & November 12, 2008. 

 
After a short background presentation, breakout groups will focus on 
determining how the revised LTBMU Forest Plan can meet this 
challenge.  
 

 

Public workshop details:   
 
Monday, November 3, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.: Wildlife Habitat 
Wednesday, November 12, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.: Water Quality 
 
Both meetings will be held on the south shore, at the Forest Supervisor’s Office- 
Emerald Bay Room, 35 College Drive, South Lake Tahoe, CA. 
 

 

 For more information, please visit our website http://www.fs.fed.us/r5/ltbmu/forest-plan/, contact 
the Forest Supervisor’s Office at (530) 543-2694, or email us at rnorman@fs.fed.us. Please 
specify Forest Plan Revision in your email or phone messages. 
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